STATE OF NEVADA
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES
MICHAEL J. WILLDEN
DIVISION OF HEALTH CARE FINANCING AND POLICY Director

1100 E. William Street, Suite 101
A o LAUREE SQUARTSOFS

July 15,2013

Inter-Tribal Council of Nevada
Chairwoman Wanda Batchelor,
Washoe Tribe of Nevada and California
919 Highway 395 South

Gardnerville, NV 89410

Dear tribal Members:

In accordance with established consultation guidelines, the Division of Health Care Financing
and Policy (DHCFP) is notifying Nevada tribes of the following proposed change in our Long
Term Support Service Program.

Nevada Medicaid will be working with program recipients, providers and stakeholders to help
transition our long term support service programs into one integrated program with the goal of
simplified program intake and service access as well as coordinated quality management.

Program development workshops will be scheduled to develop the program change plan. No
fiscal impact has yet been determined.

If you would like a consultation regarding this proposed program change, please contact Crystal
Johnson at (775) 684-3722 who will schedule a meeting. We would appreciate a reply whether or
not you would like this consultation, however if we do not hear from you within 30 days from
the date of this letter we will consider that an indication that no consultation is requested.

Sincerely,

S

Laurie Squartsoff
Administrator

Cc:  Elizabeth Aiello, Deputy Administrator
Coleen Lawrence, Chief, Program Services



